BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES FY2024 BUDGET WORK SESSION MINUTES

Timothy E. Wilson Administration/Engineering Building/Multi-Purpose Room 2416 Snyder Avenue, Cheyenne, Wyoming Monday, April 3, 2023 – 3:00pm

IN ATTENDANCE (In-Person/Electronic Conference):

Mary Guthrie, President
Matthew Pope, Secretary
Allan Cunningham, Member
Keith Zabka, Member
Brad Brooks, Director
Brad Bowen, Administration Manager
Frank Strong, Engineering & Water Resources Manager

Clint Bassett, Water Treatment Manager Matthew Buelow, Water Reclamation Manager Doug Calhoun, Operations & Maintenance Manager Erin Lamb, Administrative & Public Affairs Beth Lance, Attorney Dr. Mark Rinne, City Council

The FY2024 Budget Work Session for the Board of Public Utilities was called to order at approximately 3:00 p.m. Monday, April 3, 2023.

Director Brooks and Division Managers provided a summary of the Water and Sewer Enterprise Fund Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 to the Board and attendees.

Following questions and discussion, the Board Work Session adjourned at approximately 4:45 p.m.

Mary B. Guthrie, President	
Matthew Pope, Secretary	